JO LYNN LAMBERT
ATTORNEY AT LAW

TELEPHON
CELLULAR:

April 25,2016

Confidential Per PUC Section 583 — Electronic Delive

Lisa Orsaba, Project Manager

Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Re: Fulton-Fitch Mountain Reconductoring Project (A.15-12-005)
Response to Deficiency Report #3

Dear Ms. Orsaba:

Thank you for meeting with the PG&E team on April 13, 2016. As we discussed, enclosed is a
memorandum prepared by PG&E’s team cultural expert explaining that P-49-001179 (CA-SON-
1256) is eligible for listing on the California Register of Historic Resources. It proposes a
revised APM and impact discussion. Because the memorandum assesses a sensitive cultural
resource, we are submitting it pursuant to Public Utilities Code Section 583, and the
memorandum (but not the proposed revisions) must remain confidential unless you are notified
otherwise by PG&E.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,
JoL AMBERT

Attorney for Pacific Gas and Electric Company

cc: David Kraska, PG&E Law Department (w/o encl.)





